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FOUR COMMUNITY LEADERS VOLUNTEER FOR 
THE PREBLE STREET BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

PORTLAND, ME — Preble Street, a human service agency with 13 programs operating throughout the 
state of Maine, has appointed four new volunteer members to its Board of Directors. 

The new members began their three year terms this summer: 

• Reuben Addo Ph.D., MSSA, Assistant Professor of Social Work, USM 
• Chip Leighton, Vice President of Strategy and Planning, Hannaford Supermarkets 
• Jay Tansey, Executive Director, Covetrus and Black Point Group 
• Lori Whynot, Senior Vice President, Benefit Operations, Unum, 

“We’re thrilled to welcome this group of community leaders with such a large cross-section of expertise 
to our agency,” said Executive Director Mark Swann. “They approach their service on the Board of 
Directors with the same love and compassion as every staff person at Preble Street, and we’re fortunate 
to have their unique skills at the table as we continue to grow and plan for the exciting future of the 
organization.” 
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Preble Street is a nonprofit human service agency serving the most vulnerable people in Maine since 
1975 through innovative, best-practice, client-centered programs. In addition to the largest direct service 
emergency food program in northern New England, Preble Street operates low-barrier programs 
throughout Maine providing 24/365 services for individuals and families, including homeless youth, 
women, veterans, and survivors of human trafficking, driven by its mission to meet urgent needs, empower 
people to move beyond the crises in their lives, and advocate for solutions to homelessness, hunger, and 
poverty. PrebleStreet.org 
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